
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 
LICENSING ACT 2003  

 
 

APPLICATION FOR REVIEW OF PREMISES LICENCE 
 
 
 

An application for a review of the premises licence has been received 
for the following premises:- 
 
        

 

The review has been requested on the following grounds:-      
 
 

• The Prevention of Crime and Disorder 

• Public Safety 

• The Prevention of Public Nuisance 
 
 
 
Details of the application can be viewed on the council’s website www.hillingdon.gov.uk 
or by contacting the Licensing Service on 01895 277433. 
 

Anyone wishing to make representations in support of the application 
must notify the Licensing Service, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW in 
writing by  
 
     31 May 2022 
 
Note:  
a) Copies of representations are sent to the applicant and the original letters are kept on 
file, which is open to scrutiny by members of the public, press and/or the broadcasting 
media.  Persons making representations in respect of the review of a licence must be 
prepared to attend in person at a hearing before a committee of the Council. 
 
b) This notice must be kept exhibited for not less than 28 days. 
 
c) It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in connection with an 
application with a maximum fine on conviction of £5,000 

The Three Steps PH, High Street, Cowley, UB8 2DX 
 

http://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/

